
Issue:  CoxBox Core/GPS will not fit in the current cup holder.

When pressing the CoxBox into the cup holder, it 
is creating an airtight seal and the result is this air 
pressure is not allowing the CoxBox to sit at the 

bottom of the cup.

To correct this, you can simply drill a small hole 
in the bottom of the cup to allow the air to 

escape and the CoxBox should then be able to 
fit in the cup.  This obviously shouldn’t be done 
if the cup is mounted in the bulkhead.   We will 
look to fix this with a new revision of the cup 

holder in the future.
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